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BUDGET HEARING MARCH 10, 1992

The bucdget hearing was called to order at 6:35 p.m. on
March 10, 1992 by Supervisor Donald White.

Present for the board in addition to White were Marcia Strong,
clerk; Maria Foerster,; treasurer and Larry Russell,
trustee.

Tom Totten. Don Voorheis and Joanne Strahm were absent.
Don Voorheis arrived at 6:55.

Four persons were present when the hearing bhegan.

Supervisor reviewed budget for general fund and library
fund. Comments from board and from public were taken.

-

Supervisor adjourned hearing at 7:15 p.m.



